Doris Beaver’s

SEEING THE ROUND CORNERS . . . 
November 14, 2011 
THE REINS ACT 
   Last week’s edition relayed a request from a reader “. . .  please tell me what’s wrong with the people who run this country!” That cynicism toward Congress is at an all-time level is probably one of the few sure bets even if you are not a betting person. 

   The REINS Act, “Regulation From the Executive in Need of Security Act of 2011,” is a curiously named bill introduced in January of this year. The bill would amend Chapter 8 of Title 5, United States Code, “to provide that major rules of the executive branch shall have no force or effect unless a joint resolution of approval is entered into law.” 

   The purpose of the Act:  “To increase accountability for and transparency in the federal regulatory process. Section 1 of article 1 of the United States Constitution grants all legislative powers to Congress. Over time, Congress has excessively delegated its constitutional charge while failing to conduct appropriate oversight and retain accountability for the content of the laws it passes. By requiring a vote in Congress, the REINS Act will result in more carefully drafted and detailed legislation, an improved regulatory process, and a legislative branch that is truly accountable to the American people for the laws imposed upon them.” 
   Sounds good on paper. Next week’s edition begins an in-depth look at the pros and cons of the REINS Act.


The reader’s comments or questions are always welcome.  E-mail me at doris@dorisbeaver.com.
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